
GUIDELINES FOR THE KENTUCKY ANGUS PREVIEW SHOW 

AND THE KENTUCKY JUNIOR ANGUS PREVIEW SHOW 
  

1. All exhibitors must be members of the Kentucky Angus Association or the Kentucky Junior 

Angus Association.  The paid membership must be the same as the owner of record on the 

registration paper. 

  

2. Junior exhibitors must be eligible under the National Junior Angus Association Guidelines 

(contact Kelly or Missy Flanders with questions). 

  

3. All animals must be in the exhibitor's name by May 1st. 

  

4. All cattle must be registered in the name of a Kentucky member with a Kentucky address on 

the papers. 

  

5. Entries submitted before midnight May 1st are $40 per head.  Entries submitted between May 

2nd and May 15th are $80 per head (entries may not appear in catalog).  No entries will be 

accepted after midnight May 15th . Entry fees will not be returned (no refunds).    

     Entry fees must accompany entry form (mailed by deadline if entered online) or cattle will 

not be allowed to show. 

  

6. Calves born in the current year can only be shown if first shown in a cow/calf class. 

  

7. All animals must have a readable tattoo corresponding to the registration certificate.  

Exhibitors must bring original registration certificates to the show. 

  

8. All animals must have current health papers as required by the KY Department of 

Agriculture. 

  

9. After cattle are checked in, class breakdown will be determined using the futurity system. 

  

10. Stall space will be assigned by the show committee and must be adhered to by all exhibitors. 

  

11. Exhibitors should keep the area around the exhibit clean and place manure in designated 

areas. 

  

12. Appropriate rules concerning fitting, confirmation, breed eligibility, etc., of the American 

Angus Association apply to all entries. 

  

13. National Junior Show rules will be adhered to concerning the Junior Preview Bull Show. 

  

14. Exhibitors will follow the same fitting guidelines as the American Angus Association. 

  

All rules are strictly enforced. The decisions of the committee are final 
 


